
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

 
 

           Friday, October 13 2017 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
 
Students of Year 6 2018 have selected their preferred t-shirt and hoodie design for next year. The polo shirts will be teal with 
white printing while the hoodies will be navy blue with teal printing (see selected design below). 

 
                                                                                                   Back design of shirt    
 
The cost for each polo shirt is $32 and the hoodie is $50. Please have your child/ren try on their size at the office before ordering. 
Please complete the order form and return to school with the money by Friday, November 10 2017 so the order can be processed 
ready for the start of next year.   
  
Kids grow so if in doubt order the bigger size.  We have sizes 12, 14, 16, Small & Medium (for the polo shirts) and various sizes for 
the hoodies to try.  Payment must accompany order. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Manda Brewer 3-6 Assistant Principal  
 

Leaving Class Polo Shirt Order Form - Please return to school with money by Friday, November 10 2017 
 
Name: _____________________________________________________       Class: _________________________________ 
 
Polo Shirt sizes (see below): 
Child      12                 14  16    Adult         S      M                    Hoodie size:____________________________ 
                 
      
 

   
 
 
I enclose $_____________________________ as full payment.     Signed ______________________________________ 

     


